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Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings!!Hope you are doing well!! 
 
Kindly note that from Wednesday,  3rd November 2021 till Saturday, 6th November 2021 are  holidays on account 
of Deepawali festival. Online/Offline classes will resume from Monday, 8th November 2021. 
 
Wishing you all a very happy, prosperous and safe Diwali!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Meeta Bhandula 
Principal   

 
 
 
 
 


